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13 March 2017

fyi~request-5502-9e58735d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Chance

Transfer of request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 6 March 2017 requesting the following information under the Official Information

Act 1982:
‘...research on road accidents involving police motorbikes be(ween 2006 and 2016 in Christchurch. | need
as much information as possible including amount of damage to vehicle and surroundings, cost to fix, and
any morbidity and mortality involved if possible.’

This letter is to advise you that the NZ Transport Agency is transferring your request to the NZ Police.

The information you have requested is more closely connected with the functions of the NZ Police. Accordingly,
we are transferring your request under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982.

You will therefore receive further correspondence on your request from the NZ Police. The time limit for their
response to you will be 20 working days from the date they receive our advice of the transfer.

Yours sincerely

Brigit Vaughan
Manager
Official Correspondence Unit



